
  
CITY OF SANDY OAKS 

ANIMAL CONTROL ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING AGENDA 

January 10, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. 

 
Notice is hereby given that a Regular Meeting of the Animal Control Advisory Committee of the City 
of Sandy Oaks, Texas will be held on Thursday, January 10, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at 22870 Priest Road, Sandy 
Oaks, Texas. All agenda items are subject to action.  

The City of Sandy Oaks will also provide a livestream video and telephonic access of the meeting through 
the link https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6717793635 and Meeting ID  671 779 3635 or by dialing in to any the 
following phone numbers:  (346) 248-7799, (669) 900-6833, (929) 205-6099, (253) 215-8782, (301) 715-
8592 or (312) 616-6799. When requested, enter Meeting ID 671 779 3635. 

A recording of the telephonic meeting will be made and will be available to the public in accordance with 
the Texas Public Information Act upon written request. 

 

1. Call to Order 
2. Pledge of Allegiance 
3. Citizens to be heard. Persons wishing to speak may sign up with the Chairperson at least 1 hour in 

advance of the meeting by emailing jcrickmer@cityofsandyoaks.com or calling (210)  850-3104. 
This item allows the public to address the Animal Control Advisory Committee on issues affecting 
the community and the City. This item will be open for up to 30 minutes with 3 minutes to each 
speaker. If there are more than 10 speakers, each will be given 2 minutes.  

4. Announcements  
5. Discuss and/or possible action on feasibility of microchipping dogs at the Sandy Oaks Municipal 

Building by appointment.(Ellis) 
6. Discuss and/or possible action on reduced fines and payment plans for dog owners retrieving their 

pets.(Crickmer) 
7. Discuss and/or action on adding partitions in the dog kennels. 

 
 
NOTE: 
I certify that the above notice of an Animal Control Advisory Committee meeting was posted at City 
Hall on or before the 7th of January, 2022 by 6:30 P.M. and notice remained posted continuously 
for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of said meeting in accordance with the Texas 
Open Meetings Act.  
       Charlotte Rabe, City Secretary 
                                                                                      01/07/2022 
         


